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January 24, 2019
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about irresponsibility. Two adults in five have less that
500 dollars saved for emergencies and only vanishingly few have wealthy
parents to hit up yet your wall tantrum continues and your comments belie
a complete disconnect. You say those you are stiffing support your goals and
should just negotiate with their grocers. Your daughter says their sacrifice is
for the best. Representative Meadows’ says people should just be prepared
for your tantrums. Economic Advisor Hassett calls this a free vacation.
Finally Secretary Ross explains that the government need not be concerned
with only a million people, encapsulating the shocking level of indifference
shown by your administration. When you had only your father’s money
(and maybe some from President Putin) to promise people and then not
deliver prison may have been appropriate but you hurt far fewer than your
shut down does today.

Please assure me that you will take Mr Kerry’s advice and resign.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our responsible government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


